
INCOL Continuing Education Committee Meeting 2/26/2016 

In attendance:  Dana Dalrymple, Carlie Hoffman, Renee Massicotte-Vezeau, Tami Robinson, Lara 
Cummings, Melissa Searle 

Planning for Spring Workshop 

-to be held on April 14th in Pullman, WA in the Paccar building 

-Trevor Dawes will be presenting- an AM session on leadership and a PM session on managing 
career goals 

-Lara will be sending an annotation and bio to Dana soon so she can include that on the flyer 

-a link will be provided for attendees to click directly on to purchase and print a parking permit 
for the day of the workshop.  A campus map will also be available to attendees. 

-will likely provide similar food and beverage options as the fall workshop, making adjustments 
for slightly less coffee and adding some tea/hot water and seasonal fruit options like 
strawberries, blueberries, grapes . 

-if Tami is able to attend the workshop she will coordinate registration.  In the event of her 
absence, Melissa can.  Tami will find out and report back if she is available for the workshop. 

-tours of the main library on the WSU may be available to attendees 

INCOL/PNLA partnership for 2017 

-PNLA is interested in possibly partnering with INCOL-would we like to sponsor a pre-conference 
at the 2017 annual PNLA conference in Post Falls?  This could replace either the spring or fall 
workshop, or could be an additional workshop.  It may be problematic for some academic 
libraries due to their calendars.  It was noted that this could also be an effective way for INCOL 
to reach a larger audience.  It would be advantageous if INCOL members could attend the pre-
conference at the standard INCOL rate.  Carlie will find out more details- will food/beverages be 
provided? Full or half-day? Theme of conference/topics? Date? Venue? Rate structure? 

Fall/Spring workshop ideas/people 

-topics discussed included information literacy (Sharon Mader?), diversity, self-reflection and 
librarianship, safety.  The group will keep an eye/ear out for relevant topics and engaging 
speakers at upcoming workshops, the WLA conference, etc.  

Next meeting will be scheduled in April/May.  Lara will send out a poll to determine best date and time. 


